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NOTIFICATION TO POTENTIAL BIDDERS 

REGION-WIDE PLANNING AREA, LEASE SALE 251 
 
Please be advised that BOEM approved Right-of-Use and Easement (RUE) OCS-G-30353 for 
Viosca Knoll Block 826 on July 3, 2018.     
 
The approval of the RUE affects Viosca Knoll, offered block 826 for Region-wide Lease Sale 251.  
New lessees must recognize the RUE for the purpose that the grant specifies under BOEM 
regulation 30 CFR 550.162.   
 
A map can be found on BOEM’s website at https://www.boem.gov/Notification-to-Potential-Bidders-Sale-
251-map/ 
 
Contact:  Dr. S. Erin O’Reilly, Chief, Leasing and Financial Responsibility Section, Gulf of Mexico Region, 
Office of Leasing and Plans - (504) 731-1759 or erin.o’reilly@boem.gov. 
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